Tuesday, 15 August 2006

Dear Plus Corporation,

My name is Jennifer Jackson and I am the United States Peace Corps Volunteer in the
village of Omuthiya. I am writing this letter on behalf of the schools, prinicpals,
teachers and students of the town of Omuthiya in Namibia.

On 1 August 2006, we recieved your generous donation of school supplies from your
company. We are very thankful for the 30 boxes filled with school supplies. I, along
with the Omuthiya Development Centre distributed the supplies to 6 primary and
secondary schools as well as the local kindergartens in the the town of Omuthiya. Your
donation has reached over 1100 children in the town of Omuthiya. We cannot thank
you enough for kind donation to our rural schools.

Below are listed the schools which recieved your donations and the number of children
in each schecl.

e Amweelo Primary School — Grades 1 -7, over 600 students

e Ondankuzi Primary School — Grades 1-7, over 700 students

¢ Omuthiya Iipundi Junior Secondary School — Grades 8-10, over 300 students

e Waapandula Primary School — Grades 1-7, over 700 students

e Johannes A. Primary School — Grades 1-7, over 500 students

e Okanagorosa Combined School — Grades 1-10, over 800 students

e Omuthiya Development Center — Adult Education / Youth Education

e Omuthiya Community Kindergaten — Ages 1-5, over 50 children

Your donation has touched the lives of the community of Omuthiya. We are thankful to
have friends in Japan that care about us.

Warm Regards, .

Jennifer Jackson/ /7
Peace Corps Volunteer — Village of Omuthiya, Namibia



